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REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR HUDSON RIVER GROUND 

STABILIZATION (RFQ# GDC23-003) 

 

Addendum #001 

 

The Gateway Development Commission (“Commission”) hereby extends the 

deadline for Questions/Request for Clarifications concerning the Request for 

Qualification for the Hudson River Ground Stabilization (RFQ# GDC23-003) 

solicitation, from June 20, 2023, to June 23, 2023, 5PM. 
 

All questions are to be submitted in accordance with section 3.3.2 Questions about 

the RFQ. All other requirements of the RFQ remain unchanged. 

 

 

 


